

"Gateway to the Santa Monica Mountains National Recreation Area"

November 12, 2020

Dear Agoura Hills Resident,

Thank you for your interest in serving on the Agoura Hills Planning Commission. If appointed to serve, the two-year term will commence on January 13, 2021, and expire on January 19, 2023.

<u>Due to COVID-19, City Hall is currently closed to the public</u>. Any resident interested in being considered for appointment to the Planning Commission may submit an application by email to the City Clerk's Office (email below).

Applicants must be residents of the City of Agoura Hills and submit a completed Planning Commission Application by the deadline. Applications are available on the City's website at this link: https://bit.ly/3lppk13 or by contacting the City Clerk's Office.

All signed applications shall be submitted by email to: krodrigues@agourahillscity.org and must be received by 5:00 p.m. (PST) on Thursday, December 3, 2020. Attachments (i.e., bio, resume) may be included with your email.

Information about the City is available on the City's website at: agourahillscity.org

Should you have any questions regarding this information, please contact the City Clerk at krodrigues@agourahillscity.org or (818) 597-7303.

If you would like more information on the Planning Commission and the role of a Planning Commissioner, please contact Acting Community Development Director/Assistant City Manager Ramiro Adeva at radeva@agourahillscity.org or (818) 597-7353.

Sincerely,

Kimberly M. Rodrigues, MPPA, MMC

City Clerk

Attachments: Planning Commission Application

Agoura Hills Municipal Code – Planning Commission